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Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers 

General Meeting 

 

Boeing Everett Employees Activity Center 

April 28th—4th Thursday, 1:00 PM 
Come early and share a snack and coffee and socialize 

 

Bring another Boeing retiree—Bring dry food staples for the Food Bank   
 

SNO-KING BOEING RETIREE VOLUNTEERS OFFICE & MEETING ROOM 
     Located  in  the Boeing Everett Activity Center which is 2½ miles North of the Boeing Everett Plant  

From either direction (East or West) on Highway 526 (Boeing Freeway), take the Seaway Blvd turnoff.  Proceed northerly for  

approximately 2½ miles.  The Activity Center is at the top of the next hill after you drive down through the big curve in the gully. 

Lots of parking in front of the building. 

  

 

 

Our activity this month will be— 

a 

Planning Session 
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Chairman’s Report 

This newsletter 

Chairman’s Report, continued 

H i All, 

It is time to submit your Bluebills volunteer 

hours for the month of March or any previous month. 

If you have hours that have not been reported, you 

may submit those also. Thanks for your input. 

Max 

Volunteer Hours 

This newsletter is also on our website in living color 

 

http://www.bluebills.org/snoking.html 

Please save the date, Thursday, May 26, 2016, from 

6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at the Museum of Flight’s Great 

Gallery.  Please see a copy of the ‘flyer’ elsewhere in 

this newsletter. 

Boeing celebrates its 100th year of operation this 

year.  If you are a retired Boeing employee consider 

sharing your stories on the Boeing 100 website:  http://

theageofaerospace.com/discovery/. 

Bring friends and family to the Above & Beyond 

exhibit at the Museum of Flight next summer.  Stay 

tuned for announcements at future Bluebills meetings. 

Questions?  Contact Caroline Maillard, Community 

Investor/Education, Global Corporate Citizenship, 

NW Region at caroline.a.maillard@boeing.com. 

I recently received an email from Marc Manzo, 

Campaign Gifts Officer for the Museum of Flight.  He 

wanted to let me know he had learned from Frank 

Shrontz of the great work being done by the Sno-King 

Bluebills in our communities.  Frank Shrontz is the 

retired chairman of the Boeing Company, who author-

ized the start-up of the Boeing Volunteer Program. 

Paulette Jacobsen, the Director of RSVP (the Retired 

Senior Volunteer Program of Snohomish County) of 

which our organization is a station, would like to offer 

financial literacy programs to interested citizens 

throughout the county.  I attended a Power Point class 

recently with Paulette with the intention to “train the 

trainer” presentation.  If you are interested in becom-

ing trainer, please contact Paulette or me.  A class-

room and all training materials will be provided. 

I was recently reading an article in a business maga-

zine that many businesses take advantage of people 

with little or no knowledge of the true cost of buying a 

car, furniture, or anything else on credit. 

“Use your Management Skills to Help a Non-

Profit.”  Visit the article elsewhere in this newsletter, 

as well as the email, 501commons.org/engage/VMC to 

learn more and apply, or contact Juli Forman at 

Juli@501commons.org.  This program is located in 

King County. 

I recently received ‘Notice’ that the Restoration 

Center at Paine Field will soon be looking for volun-

teers.  Stay tuned! 

For all you veterans out there, the Veterans’ One-

Stop Resource Center is now open in Lynnwood.  

There is a flyer elsewhere in this newsletter. 

   The Volunteers of America Food Bank needs a 

driver to help with the Home Delivery Program.  They 

are looking for someone available on Wednesdays to 

drop off the food boxes to seniors and disabled folks 

who can’t make it into the food bank.  If you are inter-

ested in this opportunity, contact Paulette Jacobsen, 

Director, RSVP of Snohomish County at 425-374-

6311. 

                       Bob Krull 
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Veterans One-Stop  

    The new central Bluebills brochures are ready 

(picture).  These bi-fold handouts were made through 

the combined effort of all three chapters, and are a sig-

nificant improvement over the old brochures which are 

over a decade old.  We have included the Bluebills 

history, mission and a short description and a few pho-

tos from each chapter.  The brochure is a introduction 

to Bluebills for those who have never heard of 

us.  People are directed to the chapter websites for fur-

ther information. 

    In our effort to increase exposure (and member-

ship), it is our desire that the current membership pass 

these brochures out to ‘potential’ Bluebills we encoun-

ter, whether retired or not.  Copies are available at 

regular Sno-King monthly meetings …… please pick 

up some. 

                      Stan Shipley 
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Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers Council E-mail / Phone List 
 

Sno-King Boeing Bluebills office . . . (425) 717-6750   E-mail . . . snokingbluebills@boeing.com 

Bluebill Web Page for all Chapters . . . www.bluebills.org 

 
 
Bob Krull.............................. Chairman ............................................................... sobison@aol.com ................................... (360) 691-2210 

Rose Johnson  ....................... 1st Vice Chair/Sew ‘n Sews ................................... roza1@msn.com ..................................... (425) 259-4309 

Dave Skinner ........................ 2nd Vice Chair/Environment Projects ................... crystal1921@comcast.net ....................... (425) 353-4840 

Stan Shipley ......................... CLC Rep ................................................................ ship38@comcast.net ............................... (425) 487-2533 

Max Hayashi ........................ Volunteer Hours..................................................... macxh@earthlink.net.............................. (360) 757-3099 

James Bailey ........................ Membership Recruitment/Office Staff .................. jdb243685@gmail.com .......................... (425) 387-4165 

Lee Thomas .......................... Special Projects Coordinator ................................. robtlee@frontier.com ............................. (425) 334-7645 

Diane Sellinger ..................... Newsletter Editor ................................................... dps1487aa@gmail.com .......................... (425) 267-9257 

Alan Gale ............................. Office Staff ............................................................ alang70@comcast.net ............................. (425) 347-3598 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER!! 

 

 

 

 

Sno-King Boeing Retiree Volunteers Meeting, Thursday, April 28th at 1:00  PM 

 

This month’s activity will be a 

 

Planning Session 

 

 

 

 

Women of Boeing Photos 


